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Dear Mr Anderson,
Please accept this email as my opposition to a proposed Limited scope practice for Radiologic Technologists.
I have graduated form a Radiology program in May of 2019 and have been licensed in the state of Massachusetts since then. Also receiving licensure in Mammography since April 2023.
The 2 year program all Radiology technologists graduated from was informative and necessary as a precursor for graduating.
We worked hard and earned our degree and issuing licenses to limited scope technologists is a disservice to all patients who would be under their care. Not having the training and clinical experience from an actual 2 year radiology technologist program is a recipe for disaster.
Our voices should be heard and not ignored.
Limited scope Radiology technologists is not a fix to this foreseen uptick in growth of our field. Thank you for taking the time to listen to my concerns.
Tarra Forbes RT (R)(M)
